Since 1930. The perfect connection.

General information on the reporting obligation of the SCIP database

With the implementation of the new Waste Framework Directive, information on substances of very high concern
(SVHC) in products must also be submitted to the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) from 5 January 2021. These are
products about which information must currently be passed on in the supply chain under the REACH Regulation.

For this purpose, ECHA has developed the SCIP database and a notification procedure, which has been available since
the end of October 2020. Both producers and importers of articles, as well as processors, assemblers and traders in the
EU, are obliged to provide notification. Since 2018, lead metal has been included in the SVHC. Accordingly, we have
informed you in the past when articles delivered to you contain lead in concentrations above 0.1%.

Since you, as a trader or processor of the products in question, may also be required to furnish notification, we will be
happy to provide you with the requested information which will help you to submit your own notification.These are:
e Information for articles as such for the SCIP notification form, such as TARIC No., material composition and
concentration range of the amount of SVHC; -
e SCIP No. of the articles notified by us for use in the "simplified SCIP notification (SSN)" or for the notification
of complex objects.

On request, our sales department can provide you with the required data for your articles at any time.

On the basis of "referencing”, all the articles were categorised at article group level in the SCIP database. Since articles
of the same series do not differ in material composition and function, it is possible that an identical SCIP number is
transmitted for products with different dimensions.

Please note that the simplified SSN is permissible only if neither the shape nor the composition of the article is changed.
If you have any questions, please contact us via our sales department or contact Sebastian Weil3 directly
Sebastian.weiss@luedecke.de

06921/ 76 82 601

Kind regards from Amberg
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Sebastian Weil3
Quality/Environment/Energy Management
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